
 

SPANISH  COORDINATOR  REPORT 
 

Hello Al-Anon Family, 

This travel in my service is a continue to learn and grow. Every experience shows me the 
abundance in my life and the results that my higher power has for me are miracles of love. 

Currently,  there are 5 Spanish groups active: 

 

                                      

 
 
 



 
CELEBRATING 17th ANNIVERSARY 
Un día A la Vez (Tampa) District 8 

 
On September 11, The Spanish group Un Día a la Vez celebrated your anniversary # 17, It was a 
wonderful meeting face to face in Tampa, with Al-Anon Speaker from Miami and participation 

AA .  There were 35 people in the meeting.  
 

 
 

 

CONVENTION SERENITY ROCKS (Spanish Workshops) 
 

There were 9 workshops with 13 speakers:  
5 Al-Anon members District 10,  
2 Al-Anon members District 8,  
2 Al-Anon members District 6, 
1 Al-Anon members District 11, 
2 Al-Anon members Area 10 (Miami and Naples) 
1 Al-Anon member from Perú. 
Each workshop was a gift from Unity and Love.  

All  speakers attended at time sharing strength , experience and hope. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Each workshop was full, On Friday approx. 18 attended and on Saturday approx. 40 people 
including 2 members from  Kentucky and Chicago. The Higher Power had the better result  
with  abundance of love.  
For the general sessions we had 2 interpreters English to Spanish , it was fabulous.  
 

                                   

SPANISH INFORMATION 

  407-253-9848   

 afgarea9.org   

 Alanon.Ayuda@yahoo.com  (2 contacts about convention information both attended 
to event  from Kentucky and Chicago). 

                                                       

 
XXVII Al-ANON US NATIONAL CONVENTION FOR ADULT CHILDEN OF ALCOHOLICS 

The Child that lives in me awakens my joy of living. 
 

The State of Florida will host for first time of this event in the city of Miami in 2022. 
 We are working with the committee as Publicity Coordinator.  
 Date: 1,2 and 3  April 2022 ,  
 Place: Hotel Ramada Plaza by Wyndham Marco Polo Beach Resort  
( 19201 Collins Ave, Sunny Isles Beach Fl, 33160 ).  
For more information , please check the website: 



www.RNAHAMiami22.org 
 

                                 
 
 Note: On Thursday  September 16, we participated in the anniversary # 9 of the AA 
Spanish Group DESPERTAR in Orlando, one Al-Anon member shared your strength, experience 
and hope. In ths event distributed flyers about Spanish groups. 
 

Thank you very much for allowing me to serve. 

 
Betty R. 
Spanish Coordinator 
Area 9, North Florida 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rnahamiami22.org/

